
September 20 – Saco, ME 
 
It started out as a beautiful sunny day, but before noon the clouds rolled in and it was overcast but still very nice.  On my 

walk, I saw a furry little animal I think was a fisher.  It was much smaller than the North American porcupine we saw 

waddling across the road, which was much larger than a large racoon and not very fast.   

We headed out to Portland to see Fort Williams Park.  It is in south Portland on the coast.  It was originally a lighthouse 

and army post.  There was not much history about the army post, but it was decommissioned many years ago and only 

remnants of the fort still exist.  The light house has been operating for over 200 years.   The park is very well maintained 

with lots of thought put into the landscaping with indigenous plants and maintenance of the lighthouse.  There were 

only a couple of trees that have started turning but in the next week the fall colors should be spectacular.  We stopped 

at Docks Seafood in Portland before we went back to the RV for a nap and a movie. 

   

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Fisher_(animal)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/North_American_porcupine
https://fortwilliams.org/
https://www.docksseafood.com/
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